THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 2, 1990

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Thomas:

Your thoughtful letter to Mrs. Bush is greatly appreciated.

Although the upcoming official schedule will not permit Mrs. Bush to meet with you, I know she would want me to thank you for thinking of her.

With best wishes,

Sincerely
/s/Ann Brock

Ann Brock 

Director of Scheduling 

for Mrs. Bush

Mr. and Mrs. William Thomas

Peace Park Antinuclear Vigil

Post Office Box 27217

Washington, D.C. 20038

